
 
 

 
 PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

727.847.8194 I Internal Services Building I 7536 State Street, Suite 221 I New Port Richey, FL 34654 
 

 

 
ADDENDUM TO INVITATION FOR BID 

 
July 25, 2018 
 
 
TO: Concerned Proposers 
 
RE: Addendum No. 3 - IFB-DL-18-114  - WEST PASCO THIRD FLOOR RENOVATIONS 
 
 
Please make note of the following question to the above-referenced solicitation: 
 
 
 QUESTION 1:  Can you provide copies of the plans or As-builts depicting the structural elements, 

dimensions from floor to floor and a drawing for the second floor below?   
 

ANSWER 1:  See Attached A2.4 drawing for reference only. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bidders should acknowledge receipt of this addendum on the Bid Form.  Failure to acknowledge receipt 
of this addendum may be cause for rejection.  
 
I appreciate your kind cooperation and regret any inconvenience this may have caused. If there are any 
additional questions, please contact the Purchasing Department at (727) 847-8194. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
Kimberlie Washington,  
Sr. Purchasing Agent, Pasco County BOCC 




